DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

Brian Turnbull and Kevin Smith (Beckenham Bowling Club) addressed the Committee on progress in
amalgamating the following clubs: Beckenham, Barrington, St Martins, Spreydon and Opawa. A
steering group representing the “South Christchurch Bowling Club” had been formed and were seeking
that the Council retain ownership of the land at Hunter Terrace to be used for the development of an
indoor and outdoor bowling club facility for the amalgamated clubs.


Please note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


